

Two meetings of the Corporate Resources Committee have been held since the last Council meeting.  Both have been generally routine but constructive.

More importantly there have been two workshops.  The first dealt with the asset review which is an extremely important piece of work.  The capital assets of the Council are of major significance not just as capital assets but also the income stream derived from them.  In addition there is the impact on employment and business development within our district.  This is an ongoing piece of work which the Committee will ultimately report to the Executive.

The second workshop revolved around Share Services.  The Executive had requested that the Committee develop a policy for the Executive to consider before placing it before Council for approval.  There was a remarkable degree of consensus on this issue!  There is to be a follow up meeting to go through the draft policy which will then be submitted to the Executive.  I would like to give my thanks to Jason Gooding for his input at the workshop.

Finally the Committee will be shortly gearing up for the budget process.

Councillor J Stevenson

Chairman
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